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Changes
Each year, a campus

goes through changes.
Students and faculty
come and go, classes
change, roommates
change, and
individuals change.

But the changes
that the Hazleton
Campus will be facing
during the next few
years are changes that
will have a great
impact on everyone.

Right now, plans
are underway for the
start of our new
academic building and
Residence Hall. Both
buildings are
scheduled to be open
by the Fall of 1991.

During the week of
April 16-20, SGA will
sponsor our Annual
Spring Week. a week
filled with hours of
endless fun. The
weekend following
Spring Week is our
Annual Leadership
Conference held at
Split Rock Lodge.

SGA's final event
will be the Spring
Semi Formal/Awards
Banquet on April 27,
1990 at Genetti’s.

So, as you can see,
SGA has a full
calendar of events
planned for this
semester! Hope to see

Keri
Note: Congradulations
to Glen Paisley, our
newly appointed
senator. Also, the
Hazleton Campus won
Ist place in the Penn
State-Pitt Blood Donor
Challenge. Yeah!

Last, but not
least, Jim Wand called
me and is interested
in coming back in
March. So, what do
you think?

SUB President
Christine O'Brien

The Student Union
Board is going to be
very busy this
semester. We're
currently planning all
the student activities
at our Senate
Meetings.

This month features
our very well liked,
Best Buns and Club
Fandango. Best Buns
will be Jan. 23 and
will be even better
than last semester's.

We really need new
members to pull off
all the programs we
want to hold. Our
meetings are Tuesday
at 12:15 in the Lower
Common's TV Room,
Please come out and
support Hazleton’s
Party Club, everyone’s
welcome!
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Welcome back to
another semester here
at Highacres!! OTIS
is working on our
Guide to Living Off-
Campus, which should
be ready in Feb. We
are also providing a
FREE bus ride out to
U-Park for students
interested in moving
there in the Fall
(details, on pg 8).

Other activities
planned are our Bank
Survey, Road Rally,
Student/Faculty
Trivial Pursuit, and
Housing Fairs. The
only thing missing is
YOU!! We need new
members who live off-
campus in our club.
New members are always
welcome, so what are
you waiting for - Get
Involved Today!! Our
meetings are every
Mon. at 12:15 (Lower
Commons).

Anyone needing
rides please come to
the office and let us
help you. If you know
of apartments in
Hazleton or U-Park
available, we’d like
to know. Our OTIS
ride board is located
in Kostos, and is here
to serve YOU!!


